

# Minutes & Notes

Name	Benbecula Community Council		
Date	1st September 2022	Time	17.30
Venue	UCVO		

PRESENT	Gail Robertson (Chair), Dave Adey (Vice), Hugh MacCormack, Tracey Walker, Janet Atkin, Ronan MacPhee, Gemma McVicar, Sheena Stewart UCVO, Vanessa Langley, Iain MacLeod, Susan Thomson
APOLOGIES	

ITEM	SUMMARY	ACTION	WHO	WHEN
Event	Organise an event in village hall community get together	Dates, times etc to be established	HM	TBC
Information	Can we get an update on Building a better Ballivanich	Contact Allison Cropper and Angus MacDonald	DA	Ongoing
Training	Sheena Stewart offered to look at/for training for CC	Enquiries in a wider section of CC. Cllr Thomson also agree to look at this issue	SS/ST	Ongoing
Community	Re-establish links between townships via old pathways or roadways to promote active travel	Discuss feasibility eg Liniclate/Torlum/Griminish	TBC	Ongoing
Community	Possible to introduce water stop on Hebridean way?	GM to look at the feasibility and possible funding through Scottish Water	TBC	Ongoing
Community	Roadside humps leaving Bal North passed East Camp continue to be an issue.	Informed that these are being removed by GM	HM	Removal to be confirmed
Community	Children Playing signage on main roads on approach to Balivanich from Nunton and other SLOW Children signs in appropriate places	Investigate with council and Road Safety teams		Ongoing

Community	Could mirrors be placed opposite business in Balivinach to assist with exiting business's	Investigate with council and Road Safety teams		Ongoing
Community	Are bus stops displaying timetables yet	Investigate and contact council		Ongoing
Council	Accounts for BCC to be derived asap	Once accounts transferred we can action this	DA/HM	Ongoing